
 

 
NOTIFICATION IS HEREBY GIVEN  

 
THAT THE  

 
SOUTH ALABAMA PURCHASING ASSOCIATION 

(SAPA)  
 

WILL BE POSTING A BID FOR: 
 

“DEGREASERS & CLEANERS” 
 

Date of Release will be: 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2019. 

 
 

All bid information such as products, specifications, bid opening date, time along with 
 other information will be addressed within the bid document when released. 

 
 

Upon release, any questions pertaining to the upcoming bid should be addressed to: 
 

Wayne Smith, 
SAPA Coordinator, 

South Alabama Purchasing Association 
Email: waynesmith@sarpc.org 

 
THE SOUTH ALABAMA PURCHASING ASSOCIATION (SAPA) 

 
An affiliate of: 

South Alabama Regional 
Planning Commission 

 
 


